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Club Contacts
Newsletters are a great way to update

everyone in the division about the latest
happenings within the division. So in order for
our year to be as efficient as possible, I need
to be able to contact everyone. There are a
few of you I still haven't heard from!  I would

like to get updated club officers' contact
information as soon as possible from all the

club advisors and the current officers to
ensure that I can keep 

everyone up to date on important Key Club
events and projects! 

Officer Training Info

I am currently working on finding a
location for Officer Training! Please
be on the lookout for an update on
that! I will be emailing and posting

about it on Instagram and the
BAND! app. I will also be sending

an email again with a google form
regarding officer training as many

have not answered. 



Dollywood Fall Rally

Fall Rally will be held on October
19th this year! Were looking

forward to seeing as many of you
there as possible!! We will have one
meeting that morning to discuss
some big things for the year!

Afterwards you are welcome to
enjoy the day at Dollywood! 

Youth Opportunities Fund- YOF

The YOF is a fund created
 to help key clubbers serve
their communities! These

grants can be between 200-
2000! There are two

opportunities to apply for
these grants!! For more info

visit
https://www.keyclub.org/reso

urces/yof-information/



District Convention

This year's District Convention will be held in
Lexington, Kentucky! For those who don’t know

district convention is fun event to recognize clubs
and their achievements throughout the year! Not
only that but you get to meet SO many people from
your district! Every convention also has a theme!
Last years was SWEET SWEET SERVICE! Be on the
lookout for the announcement of this years theme...
This year DCON will be held from March 14-16th!

Fishy Fact: Did you know in
1967 the first key club

outside of the united states
and canada was chartered

in  Nassau, Bahamas



Key Club Week

Trick or Treat for
UNICEF

Key club week is a week spent promoting
and showing what key club is ALL about!! It is
recommended to be held november 4-8 but
it can be anytime that works for your club!
Each day places a different emphasis on

service! 

Every year Key Club international partners
with UNICEF USA to add some meaning to
Halloweening! By joining the effort to help

kids worldwide survive and THRIVE! This
year all funds raised will go towards START

STRONG: ZAMBIA. This campaign will
provide educational materials to youth
and builds schools in zambia! There are

many ways to raise money for this
campaign with your club! For more info

please visit -
https://www.keyclub.org/start-strong-

zambia/




